
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheldon Christian 

• Our Nicsto goal of $60,000 is only halfway met.  We would like this to be close or completed by 

December 1.  If you are not able to pay by December 1, but plan to, will you please let the office know.  

NICSTO is an organization that helps out our families with their tuition.  In turn, it helps you as 

the donor!  THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Community Announcements 

Sheldon Recreational Trails will be having their Annual Belgian Waffle fundraiser on Monday, December 6 

from 4:30-7:00 p.m. downstairs in the Sheldon Community building.  You will be able to choose from a variety 

of waffle toppings along with delicious sausages served with juice, milk or water.  Tickets can be purchased in 

advance from Sandy Kamphoff (324-4703).  Advance tickets are $9; they will be $10 at the door.  Children 5 yrs 

old and under are free.  Carry-out is available. 

 

Dordt Concert Choir to sing “Carol-o-grams” 

The Dordt University Concert Choir will be delivering the true message of Christmas with their voices this 

December by travelling around Sioux County and singing 4-5 classic Christmas carols for the person, family, 

business, or Christmas party of your choosing! A donation for each “carol-o-gram” is appreciated, and 

proceeds will support the choir’s May 2022 international tour to Austria and the Czech Republic. To place your 

order please visit www.dordt.edu/carol-o-gram, pick up a form at the Info Desk of the Dordt Campus Center, or 

contact Ryan Smit directly at ryan.smit@dordt.edu. 

 

Come sing with us! The Sioux County Oratorio Chorus is ready to get back to singing, and we would love to 

have you join us. In January, rehearsals will begin for Mendelssohn’s Elijah, for a performance on Saturday, April 

30, 2022 in Christ Chapel at Northwestern College. Rehearsals are held Tuesdays 7:30-9:30pm at Northwestern, 

beginning January 11. We encourage singers to be fully vaccinated or masked to minimize risk to all 

participants. Please contact Mike Ochsner mkchsnr@gmail.com with any questions. We look forward to making 

music with you in the new year!  

 

November 21, 2021 

IMMANUEL CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 
SCHOOL & COMMUNUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

PH: 712.324.4523 

Email: secretary@immanuelcrc.net 

THE CHURCH OFFICE is open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 8:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Please submit all bulletin and announcement materials by 9:00 a.m. Thursday morning. 
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